
Pleasanton
October 19, 2015 • 4:00 - 5:30pm

Library Community Meeting Room
400 Old Bernal Avenue

Union City
October 27, 2015  • 8:30 - 10am                                

Council Chambers, City Hall
34009 Alvarado-Niles Rd

Oakland
October 29, 2015 • 8:30 - 10am

Hearing Room 1 at City Hall
1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza

Together, we have been reducing the number of 
single-use plastic and paper bags distributed at 
supermarkets, convenience, liquor and drug stores 
across Alameda County since 2013.  Thank you!

Now under consideration is an expansion of this law to 
cover additional retail stores, potentially including all 
retail stores such as clothing and electronic stores as well 
as restaurants in Alameda County.
 
We will be hosting a series of meetings throughout the 
county to solicit your input on expansion ideas and the 
reusable bag requirements.  All Alameda County retailers 
are welcome and invited to participate.

Alameda County Retailers:  Your Input Is Requested!Alameda County Retailers:  Your Input Is Requested!

If you are unable to attend but would like to provide 
feedback, please take our 2-minute online survey:

Reusable Bag Ordinance –
Potential Expansion

For more information, contact:

Meri Soll at the Alameda County Waste Management Authority
msoll@stopwaste.org   •  (510) 891-6500.

We would love your feedback!

www.surveymonkey.com/r/ACWMABAGS

QUICK ONLINE SURVEY
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